IMPORTANT: PLEASE READ

Due to the current Corona Virus Emergency, the food bank will be
instituting the following protocol. If you are ill, you will be asked to wait
in your car. A food bank staff will bring your food to you. Please do not
enter the building. Everyone will be provided an extra shopping bag
today. This bag is for emergency food in case it becomes necessary to
close the food bank for a period of time. It is not intended for weekly
use.

e Everyone must wait outside the building until staff indicate you
may enter.

e Entrance is limited to three individuals at a time. Exceptions may
be made for larger family groups.

e Once you enter the building DO NOT ENTER THE FOOD BANK.
Please proceed to the rest rooms and thoroughly wash your
hands. Once your hands are washed, you may enter the food
bank.

e When shopping, please do so as quickly as possible.

e DO NOT take bakery items yourself. A staff member will be
available to assist you.

If it is determined that the food bank would need to be closed, | will
make every effort to contact you by telephone. In addition, a notice
stating closure information will be posted on the Town of Kent website
and at the entrance to the food bank.

| am sorry that it has become necessary to take these measures but be
assured that all decisions were made to protect the health all those
involved. Leah Pullaro, Kent Social Services



